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To Members of the Oregon State Senate Committee on Rules: 

 

I am firmly opposed to SB210. Vote by mail was approved by Oregon voters decades 

ago, and it has proven to be secure while promoting voter turnout. Why would you 

want to spend the time and money changing something that is popular and effective?  

 

I urge everyone on this committee, and in the legislative body, to reject this bill and 

tell Senator Brock to stop trying to take away our voting rights.  

 

Sincerely, 

Susan Binford 


